
8308 COLORADO BLVD • SUITE 200 • FIRESTONE, CO 80504 • PHONE: 303.833.1416 • FAX: 303.833.2850 

 

 
April 6th, 2023 
  
Colorado Division of Reclamation and Mining Safety 
Mr. Eric Scott   
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
  
 
RE: Technical Revision 7 Adequacy 1 Response - Heit Mine (Permit M-2003-016), Weld County, Colorado  
 
Dear Mr. Scott: 
 
The City and County of Broomfield(CCOB) has reviewed your response to TR-7 and accepts the proposed modifications 
outlined in your April 4th, 2023 letter.  
 
CCOB will continue monthly monitoring at wells MW-3, 4, 7, 9, 10, 13, 15, and 17 and will report the measurements with 
the annual report. 
 
Thank you for your time and review, 

 
Sincerely, 
CIVIL RESOURCES, LLC. 
 

 
 
Kyle Regan, P.G. 
 
Cc: Brennan Middleton (Via Email) 
 
Attachments:  
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